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WORKING IN THE BACKGROUND - TO CONNECT YOU

May 28, 1996

Florida Public Service Commission
Flecher Building, 101 East Gaines St.
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850

Re: Docket No. 960226-TC

Dear Commissioners,

As previously stated, we just ended a partnership that almost destroyed our company.
Poor management and a carcless disregard for priorities mark the previous approacl
running this company. We feel a change in employee and management personngl Imﬁ;
taken care of the lax attitude formerly exhibited. The first indication the pru'-cnt -t
management had of any difficulties was the receipt of your letter, o O

O
We have since made most corrections in programming (we are still working out Spme_
bugs) and correctad most other violations, i.c., phone books, labels etc. We hegan -
making corrections immediately upon receipt of the first letter and have cooperated —
willingly with all requests. We do not deny we weie (unknowingly) in the wrong, we
only ask you consider the circumstances that led to our violations.
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We agree the violations were severe however, they were unintentional, and we feel this
should be a consideration in any action taken. It is our intent to fully cooperate with the
commission and abide by all regulation. All access to programming is strictly monitored
to prevent any further tampering.
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AP ———gf you require further information or assistance in this matter, please contact our office.
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